
From:   

Sent: Monday, March 25, 2013 2:02 PM 
To: Newell Channa 

Cc:  
Subject: PLEASE VOTE NO ON SB 91 

 
Dear Sir: We own apartment buildings in Oregon and we are opposed to SB 91 the way it is currently 
written.  Please vote no on SB 91! 
  
Sincerely, Pat Coan 
  
Ralph (Pat) G. Coan, Jr. 
 
650.322.2655 Phone 
650.326.3655 Fax 

 




